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I've voted in person and by mail since I've been in Oregon (since 1976) and I have to 

say that mail in voting is my preference.  I don't believe the claims of rampant fraud 

associated with mail in voting.  I think that these claims are baseless.  Mail in voting 

is easy, safe and secure.  I like that I can have source documents (voter's pamphlet 

for example) with me as I go through the ballot and vote on the various candidates 

and measures on the ballot.  Most importantly I can do this in the comfort of my 

home.  I strongly oppose SB 210 and urge that it be tabled, shredded or otherwise 

tossed in the trash.   


